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HOPEWELL FEDERAL DONATES WARM WEATHER GOODS TO HELP THOSE IN NEED  
Salvation Army recipient of items to assist in outreach efforts  

 
HEATH/NEWARK/JOHNSTOWN, OH – January 4, 2023 —Hopewell Federal Credit Union (HFCU) spread some 
warmth with the donation of warm weather goods to support those in need.  Donated items including blankets, 
gloves, fleece lined hats, and scarves, totaling to a donation of over $1,200.  These items were delivered by 
President/CEO, Chris Simmons, and Marketing and Business Development Director Audra Johns, on January 4th, 
2023, to the Salvation Army in Newark, Ohio.  
 
Each Friday, Hopewell Federal Credit Union staff members were invited to donate a dollar in exchange for the 
opportunity to dress in casual attire.  This year staff could also participate in a Holiday spirit week with the 
donation of a dollar. These funds collected throughout the year were then used to purchase items for donation.  
The HFCU team was thrilled that their collective donations went toward such a worthwhile cause. 
 
The Salvation Army, located at 250 East Main Street, Newark, OH 43055, provides addition dependency 
services, emergency response, and much more.  This valuable organization focused on faith is a tremendous 
resource for those in need. 
 
About Hopewell Federal Credit Union (HFCU):   
Hopewell Federal Credit Union, a community leader serving Licking, Franklin, and Delaware counties, is a not-
for-profit financial cooperative that is owned by its members. They provide a full range of financial services 
including savings and checking accounts, loan products and business accounts.  HFCU operates with the mission 
of helping its members get ahead financially and serves anyone who lives, works or worships in Licking County.   
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If you would like more information about this topic, or to schedule any interviews, please contact Audra Johns at 
(740) 522-8311 or email ajohns@hopewellfcu.org   
 

 
Audra Johns, Jennifer Dalton, Chris Simmons 

mailto:ajohns@hopewellfcu.org
mailto:ajohns@hopewellfcu.org

